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If you are a PhD candidate in data science at the Medical Faculty there is the possibility to 
participate in the events of the International Max Planck Research School for Intelligent 
Systems (IMPRS-IS) under certain conditions. 
 
Basic requirement: Your supervisor must be a member of imprs-is! 
 
 
How to find out if your supervisor is a member of imprs-is: 
1. Go to: https://imprs.is.mpg.de/faculty 
2. Type ‘Tübingen’ in the search field 
3. If your supervisor is listed you have the possibility to apply for participation. 
 
 
How to apply for participation: 
Send an Email to Dr. Leila Masri (imprs@is.mpg.de) with your request and the name of 
your (associated) supervisor. 
 
 
After that you will be registered in the mailing list of the imprs-is as an associated / guest 
student and will have access to their events (second priority after the imprs-is students). 
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